
CITY OF BUDA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

The Buda City Council will hold two public hearings 
to receive written and/or oral comments regarding the 
Fiscal Year 2009/10 Proposed Budget, on Tuesday, 
September 1, 2009 at 7:00 p.m., and Thursday, September 
10, 2009 at 7:00 p.m. at Buda City Hall, located at 121 
Main Street.  Should you have questions, please call City 
hall at 512 312-0084. 

 
This budget will raise more total property taxes than 

last year’s budget by $14,661.09 or 1.37%, and of that 
amount $183,151.37 is tax revenue to be raised from new 
property added to the tax roll this year. 

 
 


